Junior James Benzschawel and the Zeta Chi fraternity presented the video “The Tents of Hope” in the ASC last night.  The Zetas are raising money this semester to make a difference in Darfur.  With this video, they wanted their contributors and others through the video to find out more about Darfur and the Tents of Hope Project.
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News

Pep Rally Tonight – The TLU community is invited to the 2008 TLU Athletics Fall Pep Rally, which starts at 7:30 p.m. tonight in TLU's Memorial Gymnasium (the basketball gym).

The rally will feature pizza and prizes and include performances by the Goldstar Dance Team, the TLU Cheerleaders, the Pep Band, and the TLU Drumline. All fall sports teams will be recognized, and TLU will honor its champions from the 2007-08 athletics seasons.

Admission is free, and everyone is welcome.   Come show your Bulldog Pride, meet your student-athletes, play games and win prizes!  

Old Tunnel Excursion – On Saturday, Sept. 20, Dr. Judith Hoffmann, her husband, Tobin, and Dr. Deborah Hettinger accompanied a group of TLU Honors Students to the Old Tunnel, Wildlife Management Area, maintained by Texas Parks and Wildlife, near Comfort, Texas.  There, they hiked the trails, enjoyed a picnic dinner, listened to a lecture about the history of the area and the life cycles of the Brazilian free-tailed (T. b. mexicana) and Cave myotis (Myotis velifer) bats that inhabit the area from April to October each year, and, as the sun began to set, watched in awe as 3 million bats emerged from the Old Railroad Tunnel.  
Pictured clockwise from the front left are first-year students Sydney Moore, Caleb Bahr, Kyle Zunker, and Nathan Gigee.
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Athletics

Soccer – The time of the TLU-Trinity University women’s soccer match has been changed.  The match will start at 7 p.m. on Friday at Trinity University in San Antonio. The match was originally scheduled for 6 p.m. Friday.

Miscellaneous

Wildlife Rescue & Rehabilitation (WRR), a non-profit organization located north of San Antonio, rescues, rehabilitates and releases orphaned and displaced wildlife and provides sanctuary with dignity for non-releasable animals, both native and non-native.  WRR  is hosting a walkathon fundraiser on Sept. 27.  To join in or for more information, click here. 

http://www.wildlife-rescue.org/support/walk2008.html 
